
Being active can really 
help you feel better 

about yourself,
 your body and your 

goals. Physical 
activity causes 

chemical changes in 
your brain making you 

feel more positive. 

Try something new! 
This often boosts 

confidence and raises 
self-esteem. You could 
cook a new dish or sign 
up for a free course?

“One small 
positive 
thought in the 
morning can 
change your 
whole day!”
Dalai Lama

Connecting with other 
people will stop you 
from feeling isolated. 

reach out and talk 
to your friends 

and family.
Remind yourself to 

take notice. 
Take some time to 
enjoy the moment 

and the environment 
around you. 

Remember 
that you 

are loved. 

Helping others is 
proven to improve your 

sense of wellbeing. 
this might be by 

helping a neighbour 
or volunteering in 
your community?

We can all have a 
bad day, if you have 
one here are some 
pointers to help 
you look after

Clear away the clutter. 
Have a look around you 
and see if you need to 
clear some space. This 

might be taking a trip to 
the dump, reorganising 

your cupboards or 
tidying the garden. 
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Be kind. Research has 
shown that showing 

acts of kindness 
creates an increased 
sense of wellbeing.

Remind 
yourself that 
you are fab!

Keep on learning
 as it helps your

 self-esteem and can 
give you opportunities 

to spend time 
with others. 

Take notice of how 
other people are 

feeling and give them 
some time. Feeling 

close to and valued by 
other people is a core 

human need.

Get a good night’s 
sleep. it’s vital to 
allow your brain 
and body time to 
rest and restore
 for each new day. 

Selfcare is important. 
showering, clean hair 

and fresh clothes 
will all impact how 

you feel about 
yourself today.

“Success is 
the sum of 
small efforts, 
repeated 
day in and 
day out!”
Robert Collier

Try something new.
using your brain 

can give you a sense 
of purpose.

Get out into nature 
as fresh air and the 
natural environment 
will lift your mood 
and help to clear 

your mind.

It’s ok to ask

Samaritans UK Tel:
116 123 
jo@samaritans.org
Citizens Advice 
www.essexcab.org.uk

for help. . .

If you find yourself 
really struggling then 
please make sure you 
arrange to see your GP.
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